Reminder: Communal Grill Upkeep

Dear Tenants,

We hope this message finds you well! As summer approaches, we want to remind everyone
about the importance of keeping our communal grill area clean and enjoyable for all residents.

Please make sure to clean the grill after each use.
Dispose of any trash or leftover food in the designated bins.

Report any maintenance issues to management promptly.
Be considerate of your neighbors' grilling times.

Thank you for your cooperation in making our communal space pleasant for everyone!
Best regards,

The Management Team



